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COLLECTING COATS AND CANDY! 
Aubrey Elementary is supporting the Ryan’s Rainbow and Burnaby Neighborhood House by 

collecting winter gear for kids & adults in our area!  Bring your donations on Wednesday,            

03 November, 8:30-9:15 am to Aubrey’s front entrance covered area. 

We invite you to bring freshly-washed and good condition coats, snow pants, boots (rain 

and snow), toques, ear-muffs, mittens, gloves, scarves, vests, and warm socks and 

sweaters, in all sizes from kids to adults!  FYI, we will be making a dedicated pile of kid’s 

winter coats, so please be ready to let us know if your donation has any of these. 

We can also help to share any leftover Halloween candy you’d like to donate for Ryan’s 

Rainbow’s weekly food hampers for local families, so we invite you to bring that too. 

 Thanks for helping to make 

this winter better for         

Burnaby families! 

ADD TO AUBREY FUNDRAISER 

STILL RUNNING - the PAC’s easiest and most important fundraising initiative this 

year, the ADD to Aubrey: Aubrey Donation Drive.  COVID has reduced the number of    

in-person fundraisers we have been able to plan, so we welcome you all to give to this     

direct donation appeal!  Help us reach our goal of $4000!!  Please give today! 
 

How much should I donate? Please consider: 

• $30 per student is suggested, an average of $3 per month.  

• Larger donations of $100 or more can really go a long way to make a difference at the school!! 

• Donate by School Cash Online— Donations of $20 or more can be issued a tax receipt when 

processed through the SCHOOL CASH ONLINE system (LINK below) 

The ADD to Aubrey campaign runs until 10 Nov 2021! 
 

YOU CAN MAKE A DONATION USING SCHOOL CASH 

ONLINE BY CLICKING THIS LINK 
Select Fund Destination: Aubrey Elementary 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true


FRENCH BOOK SUBSCRIPTIONS 

Aubrey families interested in having French books for their      

families are in luck!  Coming soon is a wonderful opportunity for  

a subscription of books from France called L’Ecole des Loisirs, 

Max Book Club.   

You will receive 8 quality books from France over the year, and because Ecole 

Aubrey is also a participant, Aubrey families can enjoy a discount of approx. 

20% on a personal subscription.  Watch for the paper flyer to come home with 

your French Immersion student child soon! 

Offer not exclusive to Canadian Parents for French members, but you can 

learn more about membership here: LINK. 

COFFEE AND CONVERSATION 

Thanks to all who attended the Coffee and Conversation meeting last month, a wonderful  

discussion on Aubrey’s COVID strategies and Fraser Health reporting. 

 

Coming up next (ZOOM links to come closer to this date): 

Wednesday, 01 December, 9:15-10:30 am - Safer Space (Internet             
safety and child exploitation), with speaker Courtney Liem of    
Children of the Street.  
 

All Aubrey parents and caregivers are welcome to this wonderful 
way to connect and learn! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Weds, 03 Nov - Photo Retake Day.  Also, Coats and Candy donations collected 8:30-9:15 am 

Thursday, 11 Nov - Remembrance Day - NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, 17 Nov - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

Thursday, 25 Nov - Midterm Report/Learning Update comes home 

Friday, 26 Nov - Pro-D Day - NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, 01 Dec - Coffee and Conversation, 9:15-10:30 am, ZOOM 

Friday, 17 Dec - Last day of school for 2021! 

Monday, 03 Jan - Day off in lieu of New Years Day - NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, 04 Jan - First day of school in 2022! 

https://cpf.ca/en/types-of-membership/

